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REPORT

ACM Student Chapter @IGDTUW, technical society at  Department  of Information Technology
successfully conducted the first hackathon organized in IGDTUW, by the name of IGDTUW-Hacks
during 1st - 2nd June, 2019 (Saturday & Sunday).

Hackathon generated a lot of interested among students of various
engineering colleges / universities across Delhi region. More than
125 teams from across NCR registered for the event, out of which
around 25 teams were shortlisted. Teams from IIITD, NSIT, DTU
participated besides all-girls teams from IGDTUW. There was no
registration fee charged from these shortlisted teams. Total around
125  students  including  participants,  organizer  students  from
Chapter were present on both the days.

Title  sponsor  of  the  event  was  PayTM -  Build  For  India  who
provided  cash  prizes  to  the  1st,  2nd  and  3rd  winning  teams,
besides  agreeing  to  accept  resumes  for  the  top-8  teams  for
selection  for  internships.  The  Vice  President  of  PayTM,  Mr.
Sourabh Jain visited the hackathon, gave keynote address on 1st
June. 
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